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June 28, 2022 

 

The 2022 Swadesh DeRoy Memorial Scholarship 
 

The Swadesh DeRoy Scholarship Committee has chosen the winners of this year's scholarship awards, 

which will go out to one winner each in the categories of print, photo and video journalism. The judges 

were impressed with the high standard of entries this year, with 14 submissions from 13 journalism 

students in Japan and the U.S. We will be holding an award ceremony and dinner on July 26th at the 

Club. However, due to space constraints, only the applicants, their guests, Committee members and 

Club leaders can attend. 

 

The Scholarship is an opportunity for the Club to support the next generation of public-interest 

journalists. Fourteen is one of the largest numbers of submissions that we've ever had, which 

undersores the need for the Club to continue to support serious, independent journalism in Japan. 

 

Thank you to all Club members who helped out this year! 

 

Martin Fackler 

Scholarship Committee Chair 


